
..y ./ LllcE

t're.r~
R-O y AL DE W AL LON 1E
Cl.:ntI\: lynqut' dt" la ConUJJUn,lUt~ fr;t11(;~Üs('de BdgÙJue

Liège, Belgium

le Directeur général et artistique

To whom it may concern:

January 21, 2011

1 am very pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Nicoletta Olivieri.

1 have known her since a long time, and 1 strongly appreciate her skill as an accompanist for operatic

singers.

She has a deep knowledge of ail opera styles and of singers' needs.

She knows ail « tricks » of stage behaving and 1 am sure that everybody will be enthusiastic to work
with her.

1 wish to recommend her also for her human qualities; she is a nice person, weil behaved and very
correct.

Sincerely yours,

Stefano Maztnisdi Pralafera
Directeur Gé éral de

L'Opéra Roy 1 de Wallonie

Previously Sovrintendente in Teatro Comunale di Bologna
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